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Dear Supporters,

On behalf of all the staff and families at Family
Promise of North Fulton & Dekalb, please accept

our most sincere gratitude for the incredible
impact that you have made over the past year.
Thanks to you, we provided direct, high-impact

care to more individuals in 2023 than ever before.
In addition, Financial Literacy Training classes were

launched, numerous new small groups became
faithful volunteers, and our events set record ticket

sales.
Data and numbers are important, but even more

impactful are the heartwarming stories of
perseverance and regaining of independence that
our families leave with us. We hope to share a few
here and encourage you to follow along with our

newsletters and social media outreach to stay
updated on the power that your contributions are

making throughout 2024 as well.
We appreciate all that you do and look forward to
continuing to partner with you in the next phases of

our journey.
With gratitude,

Andrea Brantley, Executive Director

31 
individuals

had a safe place
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working to regain
housing
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54 individuals
remained stably
housed for over

12 months



28 motel rooms provided to
bridge a housing gap

100 food and gas cards provided

45 families were prevented from
eviction

1,445 calls triaged

3,464 individuals provided with
consultation and referral

Emergency Response Rotational Shelter
1,008 shelter meals served

13 car repairs completed 

$7,800 in gas cards provided 

10 adults completed all Financial
Literacy Classes

12 children were provided with
clothing to return to school

Housing Stabilization
14 families remained stably housed for 12 months

2 families assisted with an unexpected expense

On August 18, 2023, De'Andre, a father of three, suffered a heart attack. Surgeries were
performed to remove the clot, and medical intervention was undertaken to stabilize his cardiac
disease, rendering him unable to work for several weeks until cleared by his personal care
physician. Although his employer had terminated his position, they were willing to rehire
De'Andre, but not until February of 2024.

Thanks to you, DeAndre’s children never had to 
experience the feeling of homelessness.

“Returning to this job will allow me to get things
back to financially stable to support all of my
living needs for my family. But I needed help

with this month’s rent to get through until that
time. I really appreciate you.”
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50% Increase 
in 

Homelessness
Prevention

Families Served
 

Addition of
3 new 

Board members

Launched
Financial Literacy
Training Program

55% Increase in 
Housing Stabilization 

Families Served

3 Congregations
joined Rotational

Shelter

Revenue Expenses



BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

SAM KLEIN,                       PRESIDENT OF THE BOARD
JURON DOBBS,                                    VICE-PRESIDENT
COLLIN WEBB,                                              TREASURER
DOUG WILSON,                                            SECRETARY
COYE MANN,                                     PRIOR PRESIDENT
JOHN KOENIG,                 COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE
MAGGIE GOLDMAN,   DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
JANE GRIFFIN,               DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
SYLVIA WYATT,           DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE
DONNA DIETRICH ,         OPERATIONS COMMITTEE
BRIGETTE BURNETT,                         SPECIAL EVENTS
ALLISON NYE,                    CONGREGATION LIAISON

SUPPORTING CONGREGATIONS:

Alpharetta Methodist
Alpharetta Presbyterian Church
Congregation B'Nai Torah
Dunwoody Baptist Church
Dunwoody Community Church
First Baptist Church of Roswell
Kingdom Harvest Church
Misty Creek Community Church
Mount Vernon Presbyterian
North Springs United Methodist Church
Northbrook United Methodist Church
Northminster Presbyterian Church
Or Hadash
Peachtree Presbyterian Church
prince of peace lutheran
Rivercliff Lutheran Church
Roswell Community Masjid
Roswell Presbyterian Church
Roswell United Methodist Church
Sandy Springs United Methodist Church
st. brigid’s catholic church
St. David's Episcopal
St. James United Methodist Church
St. Luke's Presbyterian Church
St. Thomas Aquinas
Temple Sinai
Unitarian Universalist of North Metro Atlanta
Zion Missionary BaptisT

SUPPORTING FOUNDATIONS:

Atlanta Foundation
Besse Johnson and George Blanton Allen
Foundation
Catholic Foundation of North Georgia
Charity Guild of Country Club of the South
City of Dunwoody
Episcopal Community Foundation
Help Us Move In
Imlay Foundation
Kroger Community Rewards
MARTA
Mary Allen Lindsey Branen Foundation
Nancy Forsyth Nobleman Foundation
norfolk southern foundation
North Georgia Housing & Homelessness
Council
Presbytery of greater atlanta
QuikTrip
Sandy springs society
Tech Accelerate
Walmart SparkGood

OUR VALUED PARTNERS:

American Commerce Bank
Children's Development Academy
Community Assistance Center
Drake House
Family Promise national
Helping Mamas
Homestretch
Honest One Auto
Mary Hall Freedom House
National Auto body Council Recycled rides
North Fulton Community Charities

“THERE ARE A LOT OF DAYS
YOU AREN’T EATING, JUST TO
SAVE SOME MONEY...AND IT
CAN HAPPEN TO ANYBODY,

EVEN ME, AS A POLICE
OFFICER. LIFE DOESN’T PICK

AND CHOOSE WHO THIS
HAPPENS TO.”


